
CITY COUNCIL 
CITY OF ROYAL CITY 

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 
FRIDAY, JANUARY 17, 2025, FROM 11:00 A.M. – 1:00 P.M. 

 
 
There may be a quorum of Council members in attendance at the retirement gathering 
for John Lasen.  The event will be held from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. on Friday, January 
17, 2025, at City Hall, 445 Camilia Street in Royal City.  

No City business will be conducted.   


